
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

 

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, we want to wish you a joyful and restful 

break filled with family, friends, and loved ones (and hopefully some great food). Thank 

you, as always, for your continued support of the Riverview School District. Your 

commitment and support allow us to continue to provide a student-centered, world 

class educational environment for your children. 

 

Please enjoy the break and remember that all schools will be closed beginning 

tomorrow and extend through next Monday.  We will hit the ground running next 

Tuesday. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving and Go Raiders! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Riverview Administration 

 


